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Benefits you receive: 
 

✓ You eliminate expensive up-front 
bulk purchases 
 

✓ You only pay for what you use 
each month 

 
✓ You receive monthly invoices  

detailing your estimated & actual 
usage 
 

✓ Your dealer will monitor your 
usage and provide a fill-up when 
needed 
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Are you trying to decide whether 
our Pay As You Go option 

is right for you? 

Are you trying to decide whether 
our Pay As You Go option 

is right for you? 

Keep more money in your pocket! 
 

Keep more money in your pocket! 



                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                 

OWL Pay As You Go 

 
How it works: 

 
✓ You inform your dealer you want 

to sign up for the Pay As You Go 
option 
 

✓ If you don’t already have a radio 
attached to your tank your dealer 
will install one 

 
✓ Your dealer will track your usage 

each month through their web 
portal 

 
✓ Your dealer will send you an 

invoice at the end of each month 
detailing your estimated propane 
usage 

 
✓ When your dealer makes a fill-up, 

your actual cost will be calculated 
and your invoice will be adjusted 
accordingly 
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How it works: 

 

✓ You inform your dealer you want 
to sign up for the Pay As You Go 
option 
 

✓ If you don’t already have a radio 
attached to your tank your dealer 
will install one 

 
✓ Your dealer will track your usage 

each month through their web 
portal 

 
✓ Your dealer will send you an 

invoice at the end of each month 
detailing your propane usage and 
your total amount owed 

 
✓ When your dealer makes a fill-up, 

your actual cost will be calculated 
and your invoice will be adjusted 
accordingly 

 
It’s that easy! It’s that easy! 


